
Ferny Grove temporary carpark closure
Friday 13 to Saturday 28 August 2021
To support the Ferny Grove Transit Oriented Development (TOD), 
four carparks near Archdale Road will temporarily close from Friday 
13 to Saturday 28 August.
A new carpark entrance will be constructed in this area, to connect 
with Archdale Road. This temporary entrance and exit will be in 
place during construction of the TOD, as traffic conditions within the 
station precinct will change.
Customers are requested to assist us by removing vehicles from the 
affected carparks before 11pm on Thursday 12 August.

   
   

   
 Q

ue
en

sla
nd

 R
ai

l L
im

ite
d 

AB
N

 7
1 

13
2 

18
1 

09
0 

Q
R_

A3
_2

01
7

M
ap

 d
at

a 
©

 2
02

1 
Go

og
le

Carpark closure

We appreciate your patience as we work with Honeycombes 
Property Group to support the delivery of the Ferny Grove TOD. 
For more information about the Ferny Grove TOD please visit 
fernygrovecentral.com.au

New road to be constructed

Ferny Grove station


